


Lake & Lake Reclamation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, July 2nd, 2020 7:30 pm
This was an on-line Zoom meeting
In attendance (zoom) 
Ed Clark, Mike Freedman, John O’Connor, Gerry Primavera, Scot Desort, Michael Lynch, Tom Alameda
Discussion was had about dock subcommittee meeting detailed below
Proper techniques for tying up your boats was discussed- Mike F. and Ed will provide direction
Members observations of lake quality is good- diminishing slightly due to the warmer drier weather
Committee chair is working closely on lake quality and using all resources; Princeton Hydro, Solitude Lake Management, Joanne M. and the rest of the committee to ensure that lake and water quality remain good.
Previous the boat dock subcommittee met on the docks and discussed:
1) Solar lights seem a good fit additional purchase of 10 units recommended
2) Improving stability of docks- (A dock) 
a) Kurt installed a continuous dock pin- as recommended 
b) Add pipes into all dock sections  
c) Slightly smaller diameter pipes may reduce pinch points
d) Drive pipes where possible (fence tools may be needed)
e) Consider dock fingers- two 2'x6’ dock sections approx $1100.
3) Boat owners should; 
a) Properly tie up their boats using common boat materials and techniques
b) Have front bumpers that protect their boat and dock
c) Lower any Bimini top or item that would increase wind load
4) Lake quality was discussed consensus was lake looks good and fishing is good
5) Discussion of land and water spaces was discussed.
a) Land spot use is exaggerated this year due to numerous factors
b) Additional land racks would be needed to meet demand
c) Once dock stability issues are minimized, we can discuss ways to increase water spaces
Boat subcommittee to meet again; date time TBD
Next meeting 8/6/20
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